
    

Left to Right: Jackie Volk, Connie Rosenberry, Judy Baldwin, Evelyn Lamar, and Debra Davis 

 

FRIENDS OF UNION COUNTY LIBRARY 

The 2018 Board and Chairs of the Union County Library (FOUCL), beginning at our recent 

January meeting, include: President Judy Baldwin; Vice-President Jackie Volk; Treasurer Sally 

Woodworth; Secretary Evelyn Lamar; Past President Debra Davis; Library Manager Susie Brendle; and 

Membership Chair and Newsletter Editor Connie Rosenberry. Special recognition and thanks were given 

to outgoing President Debra Davis. 

 We welcomed local author and FOUCL member Sylvia Dyer Turnage to our meeting. She gave 

us background on her great-great grandfather, and his fascinating life. Green vested FOUCL members 

will be assisting Sylvia at her upcoming presentation and book signing event taking place in the 

Community Room of Union County Library on Thursday, February 8, from 3:30 PM until 6:00 PM. Her 

recently published biography, “Flying Off Rattlesnake Mountain: The Amazing Story of Pioneer 

Inventor-Aviator Micajah Clark Dyer” will be available for purchase at this event. 

New year – new direction. Lots of exciting things happening with Friends in 2018. Upcoming 

free and open to the public events include: February 21 at 2:00 - The Evaluation and Care of Our Personal 

Libraries by Linda Johnston and March 21 at 2:00 -  Genealogy Tools & Basic Research by Jason 

Edwards, plus a tour of the UCL Heritage Room. 

Memberships into FOUCL are welcomed throughout the year, with a special emphasis on January 

and February. Annual memberships are $10 for an individual and $25 for a family.  Forms are available at 

the circulation desk in the library. To find out more about upcoming FOUCL events, including our Select 

Book Sale coming up May 11 and 12 with an exclusive Members Only Night on May 10, pick up our 

quarterly newsletter outside the Friends Room at the library. Remember - good libraries need good 

Friends! 

 

 
Give a Hoot . . . Join Us! 


